City of Detroit

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK May 10, 1976

JAMES H. BRADLEY
City Clerk

MICHAEL W. KERWIN Deputy City Clerk

Mr. Philip G. Tannian, Chief Police Department

Dear Sir:

The City Council has received a complaint from Ms. Martha Cameron of 2240 W. Grand Blvd., Apt. 501, in which she alleges that she called the mini police station in her area about three weeks ago to report that the driveway at the above address (the former Lee Plaza Hotel) was blocked. She was allegedly told by the policeman at the mini station to call "911" regarding her complaint.

This will request that you kindly submit an early report relative to this incident.

Very truly yours,

James H. Bradley

City Clerk

RBA/cs

cc: Carol Campbell, Mayor's Office